LAKES REGION REPEATER ASSOCIATION
147.63/03 mhz
The Friendly Little Voice of the Lakes Region

MINUTES of the EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
April 13, 1990

The meeting was called to order by President Johnny, W1JY, at 1400
hours, at the Top-O-the Town Restaurant, Belmont, NH. Present were:
Veep John Morrison, K1VPO; Treasurer Andy, KINYS; Secretary Hu, WILIM;
Pete, KI10LV, and Dick, WINBL.

Treasurer Andy reported that we have over $1,200 in our account at
the present. He and Pete have looked into various checking accounts for
the Association, and have decided to keep them as they are at present.
Andy can now use the bank in Plymouth as it is a branch of the Wolfeboro
bank we have been using. He is also filing the renewal paper on our
Non-Profit status with the N.H. Secretary of State.

Repeater Trustee Dick reported that he has applied for renewal of
our frequency coordination with the appropriate committee. It comes up
for renewal this summer. He also reported we do not need to take any
action with regard to the PUC's consideration of phone line rates for
repeater use since we do not have a phone patch in operation.

The Spring Get-Together plans were finalized. It will be held at the
Top-0-The-Town Restaurant in Belmont, NH, on Saturday, May 19th, with the
social hour and cash bar starting at 12:00 noon. The buffet dinner will
be served at 1:00 PM. The main courses will be roast beef and seafood
newburgh. The cost is $11.00 per person including tax and tip, and
reservations by May 15th are required. The usual raffle will be held.

The highlight of the gathering will be music on the Hammond Organ and
keyboards by Joe:Holiday, owner of the restaurant, and a wellknown musician
and entertainer in the Lakes Region. He will play popular and request
tunes for one hour. Dancing will be a part of the enjoyment. A reservation
slip and details including directions to the restaurant are included with
these minutes. Make your reservations with Andy, KINYS by May 15th.

This promises to be one of the most enjoyable Get-Togethers in a long,

long time, so be sure to get your reservations in. We realize that

there are several other activities going on that will need the attention

of some of you, but please try to attend. You'll miss a great time if
you don't!

The meeting adjourned at 1410, the shortest Exec Comm meeting in
our history. Well, the wives were waiting for us, so we couldn't dally
or tell our usual quot of stale jokes.

Respectfully submitted,

Hubert J. Topliff, Secretary



